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December 18th/Rhagfyr 18ed 2020 
 
Annwyl rieni/gwarchodwyr 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
In light of the Welsh Government’s announcement for new restrictions for Wales after 
Christmas there have also been national decisions taken about the provision of education 
when schools reopen in January.  
 
Welsh Government has advised local authorities that a more flexible approach will be 
needed to account for possible increases in the transmission of the virus, particularly after 
the Christmas holidays where there will have been greater mixing between families. They 
have advised schools to make greater use of remote learning approaches in the first few 
weeks of the New Year.  
 
Denbighshire County Council has taken the decision, in consultation with its Headteachers 
and in line with Welsh Government advice, that Denbighshire schools will not reopen for 
face-to-face learning for the week beginning 4th January 2021 and will provide online 
learning for all pupils. 
 
Therefore, at Ysgol Bro Famau, remote learning will be in place during the first week of the 
new term,) starting on the 6th January.  A decision whether face to face learning can start on 
January 11th will be taken during the first week once the full extent of the predicted increase 
in confirmed cases of Covid 19 is known.   
 
There will be childcare provision for children of key workers from Wednesday 6th January at 
the Llanferres Unit. If you will need this service, please contact school on Monday January 
4th in order to book a place. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs. E. Knight 
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